Water outage scheduled for West Logan Avenue May 22
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Sunday, 21 May 2023 10:49

H.O. Construction, LLC will be installing a new fire hydrant assembly on the northwest corner of
West Logan Avenue that will require a temporary water outage to approximately 21 residential
homes. The water outage will take place May 22 from 8 am to 5 pm.

The expected homes that will be affected are:

- 602-615 W. Logan Ave.
- 700-717 W. Logan Ave.
- 601, 602, 604, 607,610, & 611 S. Seventh St.

For any questions or concerns, call the City of Gallup at (505) 863-1279 or Metro Dispatch after
hours at (505) 722-2002.
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